
 

 

         

 

 

 

Phone:  6928 7191      
Fax:  6928 7254  

tarcutta-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                           
Principal:  Nigel Carroll 0488538849  

WHAT’S HAPPENING TERM 4 2015                                                        

OCTOBER 
29th—Transition 9am—1.15pm 
             Playgroup 10am—12noon 
NOVEMBER 
5th—Transition 9am—1.15pm 
9th—School Photos 
12th—Transition 9am—1.15pm 
             Playgroup 10am—12noon 
19th—Transition—ALL DAY 
26th—Transition last day—ALL DAY 
30th November—11th December—Intensive swimming  
            Program 
 
 
DECEMBER 
15th—Presentation Night 
16th—END TERM 4 
 
DID YOU KNOW! You can access the School Newsletter via the school website.  
Type Tarcutta Public School in the search bar and follow the links.  It’s easy. 
 
MOBILE LIBRARY 
The Mobile Library van will be in Tarcutta this Friday 30th October.  
 
SUMMER 
As we head towards spring/summer and more sunshine the school policy of  
“No Hat, No Play’” will apply.  Students are required to wear their own wide brim navy blue hat.  No Caps.  We discourage children from 
sharing hats.  Children are also encouraged to have their water bottle in class so they can stay well hydrated.  Research has shown that  
small, frequent drinks of water are beneficial to concentration.  
 
TRANSITION 
Please note on Thursday 19th November and Thursday 26th November Transition will be full days .  The 26th November will be the last 
transition day for 2015.  On these two days the children can come at 9am and be picked up at 3.25pm.  Please ensure that you pack 
morning tea , lunch and a drink for your child. 
 

HOMEWORK 
Mrs Kennedy and Mr Carroll look forward to the homework being returned on Fridays. Mr Carroll does try to mark the homework over 
the weekend and enjoys reading all of the extra writing that some of the students do in their free time.  Students should practise their 
spelling and reading every night and should be recorded on the sheet.  Other home activities may include watching and talking about the 
news, and doing lots of drawing. 
 

REGULAR  
ACTIVITIES        

 

MONDAY Student Banking  

THURSDAY Scripture lessons   

FRIDAY School library borrowing 
Home work to be returned 
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Bus Rules 

By Emmilly 

Bus Rules 1 : Sit down on the seat. 

Bus Rules 2 : Put the seat belt on. 

Bus Rules 3  : Bags go on the floor. 

Bus Rules 4  : No Eating on the bus. 

Bus Rules 5 : No  drinking on the bus. 

Library—By Jenna 

We have been reading big thick books and they are returned every Friday.  Mrs Kennedy will be taking us for Library lessons 

on Fridays. 

Tarcutta Swimming—By Dakota 

This term Tarcutta is swimming at Adelong Pool. Nigel Carroll will be the life guard and Cathy Nugent and a coach will be our 

swimming teacher. The school has paid for a coach for the two weeks of swimming straight. The swimming will be from 1:30 

till 2:30 on 30th November till 11th December. 

School Photos—By Dakota 

Tarcutta Public School is also having school photos. All children will be getting some when parents pay for them.  

School photos will be held on the 9th of November. 

School Cooking—By Lilly 

Last Thursday we made spiced cauliflower masala. It was very yummy. Thank you to all the helpers that come in to help us 

with our cooking especially Cathy Nugent and Will’s mum. 

School Garden—By Charlotte 

At Tarcutta Public school we have a garden. It has carrots, lettuce, spring onions, beetroot and tomatoes. That is what is 

grown in our garden. Thank you Mrs L and Mr Hardwick for helping us with our gardens. 

 

 World Trade News 

India Props up Chick Pea Boom—By Will  

India is making the price of chickpeas higher. 

The government has told traders to sell all of their chickpeas in India. Now they have run out and prices have gone up. The 

price has gone up to $780 a ton. In the middle of November India is going to start their harvest of chickpeas. This affects    

Tarcutta because there are chickpea harvests across Tarcutta, Ladysmith and Wagga. 

Live Export Cattle Bound for China—By Nick 

The good news for Tarcutta beef farmers is that prices have gone up because more live stock is being sent to China for their 

herds. The bad news is that you have to pay more money for livestock. 



 

 

 


